
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

SANTA F E , N E W MEXICO 

February 14, 1958 

Mr. William Kastler 
Gulf Oil Corporation 
P.O. Box 669 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Kr. Kastler: 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 

P. O. BOX 871 

bruary 12, 1958, 
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• IL C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. • . B O X 8 7 1 

S A N T A FE, NEW M E X I C D 

January 2, 19̂ 7 

Gulf Oil Corporation 
?. 0. Drawer 1290 
Fort Worth 1, Texas 

Re3 Application to Dually Complete Gulf's 
Alios Paddock Ho. 5 eo ae to Produce 
froa the Blinebry Oil Pool and the Tubb 
Gas Pool 

Attention: B. E. Thompson 

Gentlemen• 

With reference to your application of December 16, 1957, 
please be advised that approval of said application is being held up 
pending receipt of a diagrammatic sketch of the proposed dual comple­
tion. 

Upon receipt of the above mentioned, we will be in a position 
to proceed with your application. 

Very truly yours, 

DANIEL S. NUTTER 
District Engineer 

BSNjomg 
cot Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs 


